Subject: Mobile phone shop - Carfax.
Date: 2016-01-31 19:58

To: <kathryn.sayner@horsham.gov.uk>
Copy: <chris.lyons@horsham.gov.uk>

Dear Ms Sayner,

| am writing on behalf of Horsham Society to express concern at the unsuitable frontage of the mobile phone
shop which has recently relocated to the Northern side of the Carfax. If such frontages are allowed to 'spring
up' uncontested it is clearly a lowering of standards, something which would be of great concern to the
residents of Horsham.

The Carfax is a conservation area and the front of the phone shop is a garish red, which is not in keeping
with the area. Furthermore it clashes with the frontage of the property on the Western side (which is equally
unsuitable and for which | very much doubt permission was ever obtained!).

A response would be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

David Griffiths. (secretary of the planning sub committee).



